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On Monday, we concluded the second round of Station Area Advisory Group meetings for the Westside Subway Extension.  At this most recent set of meetings, the groups provided input on station portal locations and ideas for planning and design of those portals and the surrounding area. Staff from the Cities of Beverly Hills and Los Angeles attended the meetings as well.  Groups have been formed for six of the seven stations planned for the project and include area residents, commercial property owners, merchants and key institutions.  We are working separately with Veterans Administration representatives for the design of the Westwood/VA Hospital Station.
 

About 100 people attended this set of meetings held April 26th - May 2nd including Advisory Group members and the general public.  Representatives from Los Angeles Councilmembers Tom La Bonge and Paul Koretz attended one of the meetings.  A reporter from Curbed LA attended another meeting.  The groups met initially in February and were taken on a tour of some of our current stations in early April.  These groups are scheduled to meet one more time before the conclusion of the Final EIS/EIR for this project.


	

	








